
 
This Thursday, September 19th, will be our first Academic Thursday this year. These academic 
sessions will happen every Thursday morning this school year, from 8:50-9:25 during Prime 
Time. Academic Thursdays are designed to provide students with what they need, with the 
teachers they need, without being pulled from academic classes.  
 
Students can sign up for an Academic Thursday Session for the following reasons: 

● Extra support with academic standards 
● Enrichment in a content area they are excelling in 
● Test preparation  
● Test and quiz redo/make-up 
● Make-up work from being absent  

 
Students will have time on Mondays during Prime Time to get signed up.  Students can also 
sign up at home, using the link below.  Please encourage your child to make good use of 
Academic Thursdays and discuss what sessions might be the best fit.  
 
Student sign up link: ​https://campus.bhmschools.org/campus/portal/students/buffalo.jsp 
How to sign up video: ​https://youtu.be/R7aqlcArTnM?t=9 
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